
AN OFFER OF HELP 
 

To all Grand Knights 
and Financial Secretaries 

 
Gentlemen, do you need help with 

RETENTION? 
 
Your Regional Membership Team is ready and able to 
help you work through your Retention Process. 
 
All you have to do is contact your District Deputy and 
he will have a member of the Membership Team meet 
with you at your next meeting or at a special meeting. 
 
Simply prepare a list of your members who are in 
arrears with their dues, including their phone number. 
If your council is using the Financial Secretary’s 
Software Package from the Supreme Council, simply 
print the Outstanding Balance Report for this listing. 
 
We’ll visit for 5 members or less, we’ll visit for 10 
members or more. Let’s say we will visit to help you.  
 
Let us help lessen the load of Retention for you. 
 

Call your District Deputy now.    
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